
November 12, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Lou Sproesser 

1415 Woodgare Circle 

Enfield, CT 06082 

 

Dear Mr. Sproesser: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated November 7, 1996.  Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of FBI 

document number 124-10144-10086, dated December 1, 1966. 

 

The true name of “Scelso” is scheduled to be released on May 1, 2001, or three months after the death 

of the individual, whichever occurs first. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer  

 

enclosure 


